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PRESS RELEASE 

 

Contact: Telecommunications Regulatory Commission 

Telephone: +1 (284) 229 4165 

 

TRC To Postpone Public Hearing on Adoption of  

Amendments to Unitary Licence 

 

25 February 2022 – This press release is in furtherance to the Telecommunications Regulatory 

Commission’s (Commission) Press Release and Notice issued on 21 February 2022 in relation to 

the public hearing to be held on 1 March 2022, for the proposed adoption of amendments to the 

Unitary Licences as contained in the Notice to Adopt a Directive on the Amendment of Unitary 

Licences issued by the Commission on 30 December 2021. 

 

The Commission hereby informs the Unitary Licensees and those third parties with a legitimate 

interest that have duly filed comments or objections which the Commission deems to be substantial 

and relevant, and have a right to be heard, that the public hearing will be postponed until further 

notice. In due course, the Commission will issue a revised press release and notice with the 

proposed date for the public hearing. 

 

 

 

******************** 

Note to Editors: 

1. The Commission is the statutory body responsible for regulating the telecommunications 

sector of the Virgin Islands, protecting the interests of users of telecommunications 

services, ensuring fair competition among operators of telecommunications networks and 

providers of telecommunications services. 


